

4th May 2023

Mr. Didrik de Schaetzen Secretary General ad interim ALDE Party Rue d'Idalie 11 – Box 2 B-1050 Brussels Belgium

Re: ALDE Party Bureau - Position of Treasurer

Dear Didrik,

I write to you to formally nominate Mr. David Burke for re-election to the Treasurer position on the ALDE Party Bureau.

Since his election, two years ago, as Treasurer of ALDE, David has given tireless commitment to ALDE and has ensured that the finances of the ALDE party have been managed in a responsible and professional manner. Since his election David has demonstrated a deep commitment in assisting ALDE member parties and in discharging his mandate. I have no doubt he will continue to do this.

As a qualified Chartered Accountant, David has previously worked with both KPMG and as a Management Consultant with PwC. During his tenure with Fianna Fáil, he has overseen a professionalisation of the Party's Fundraising, Financial and Campaigning model. It is clear that David has brought this experience into his role on the ALDE Party Bureau.

David is a professional of the highest integrity, is driven and results-oriented. That is clear from his term on the Bureau. As you know, he is deeply committed to the ideals of ALDE Party.

I wish him every success with his candidacy and I respectfully ask delegates to the forthcoming Congress to give his candidacy every positive consideration.

Yours sincerely,

Seán Dorgan General Secretary Fianna Fáil, Ireland

Head Office: 65-66 Lower Mount Street, Dublin 2, D02 NX40 • Telephone: 01 676 1551 • Email: info@fiannafail.ie Ceann Áras: 65-66 Sráid an Mhóta Íontar, Baile Átha Cliath 2, D02 NX40 • Uachtarán Fhianna Fáil: Micheál Martin T.D.